
Singapore BCA/HDB/SLECMA’s Visit to LECA 

 

On the morning of 28 August 2008, a delegation from the Building and 

Construction Authority (BCA) and the Housing and Development Board (HDB) 

of the Singapore Government, together with the executive members of the 

Singapore Lift and Escalator Contractors and Manufacturers Association 

(SLECMA), paid a visit to LECA.  During the visit, the delegation members 

had a dialogue session with LECA on the lift maintenance system and 

competent workers scheme for the lift and escalator industry in Hong Kong. 

The exchange of experience was mutually beneficial.. 

  

Subsequent to the meeting, Mr Lim Chong Yong, Deputy Director of BCA, Mr 

Goh Mun Choon, Senior Engineer of HDB and Mr Sugumaran Pillai, President 

of SLECMA presented souvenirs to LECA.  

 

LECA also presented certificates of appreciation to the BCA, HDB and 

SLECMA, and hosted an enjoyable lunch with the guests interacting and 

strengthening ties, at the Regal Oriental Hotel, Kowloon.  

 

 
 

 

 

 


